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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM-2025

ADMISSION TO MBBS/BDS COURSES-2025

First Phase State Counselling Rescheduled
 

As per the revised schedule published by Medical Counselling Committee

for MBBS/BDS courses, the first phase counselling schedule of the State is

rescheduled . The facility for Option Registration/Deletion/Re-arrangement

for MBBS/BDS Courses will resume in the website of Commissioner for

Entrance Examinations from  09.08.2025 and will be available till

15.08.2025 , 11.59 pm  .  The Provisional allotment to MBBS/BDS Course

published vide notification no. CEE/231/2025-TA4 dated 05.08.2025 will be

revised and published on 16.08.2025 based on the options received till

15.08.2025 , 11.59 pm . The first round final allotment  will be published

on 18.08.2025.
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